
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

On Friday 27 May we will be holding our whole school Jubilee Afternoon Tea to 

celebrate The Queen's Platinum Jubilee in June, marking her 70th year in service. 

As part of our celebrations, the children will be invited to wear their smartest clothes 

to school on this day.   

Additionally, will be holding our own Jubilee Bake Off, with all entries due in on the 

morning of the 27 May.  For this event, there will be tables for each family to put their 

entries on, and the competition will be judged in the afternoon at our whole school 

afternoon tea. The KS2 choir will also be performing at this event. 

Each family will be able to bring two family members to the afternoon tea.  You will 

need to bring is a picnic blanket, a small picnic and soft drinks for you and your 

children.  The cake entries will be part of the afternoon picnic, so please may we ask 

that no nuts are used when baking so that everyone can have the opportunity to enjoy. 

We have attached an allergen chart to this letter and ask that you bring this in 

completed when you bring your cake entry into school.  The school kitchen will also 

be providing some taster savoury snacks for our event. 

During this event we will also be holding our very own Jubilee Quiz! 

We look forward to finally being able to welcome you all back onto the school premises 

on the afternoon of May 27, for what we hope will be a really fun event.  We can’t wait 

to see your amazing baking entries for the baking competition too. 

Please see overleaf for how to confirm your attendance at this royal event! 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss James 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two guests per child 

Friday 27 May 1:30pm – 2:45pm 

Farnborough Primary School 

No later than Friday 13 May by emailing: 

admin.office @farnborough.bromley.sch.uk 


